   CHRIST CHURCH C E PRIMARY SCHOOL
                                        West Bridgewater Street
	                  Leigh	
	              WN7 4HB
	      01942 673667


									April 2018

Dear Applicant
On behalf of Governors, staff, parents and pupils of our family at Christ Church, Pennington, I welcome your interest in our Head Teacher vacancy. 

There are strong partnerships here between those in school, our church and the community it serves. This supports our ability to provide a warm, happy and nurturing Christian environment for everyone in school. 
There is a genuine sense of family, where all are valued and encouraged to achieve their potential.

As The Governing Body we are committed to supporting our Head Teacher in pursuit of the highest standards possible and of continuous development and improvement. We look forward to welcoming a new Head Teacher who will build on the successes of our retiring Head and bring a personal vision to the role. 
We are seeking to appoint someone with enthusiasm, professionalism and an exciting approach to our school’s future development.
This person could be you! 

Further information about Christ Church can be found on our school website but I warmly invite you to visit us and see for yourself all that we can offer. 

Visits to the school, by arrangement, can be made on :
Wednesday 18th April (am) 
Friday 20th April (am)
Tuesday 24th April (pm)

Best Wishes

Gill Fisher 
[bookmark: _GoBack]Chair of Governors
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